
FROM THE DESK OF LYNNE SERPE 
 

Dear Pacifica Foundation, 
 
As the 2016 National Election Supervisor for the Pacifica Foundation, I have overseen 
the 2016 Delegate elections and hereby certify the fairness of those elections in each 
station area, and I confirm said elections' compliance with the Pacifica Bylaws.  
 
I hereby certify the election results per the certification letter from TrueBallot dated 
October 20, 2016 and the addendum from TrueBallot dated October 28, 2016. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynne Serpe 
 
 


